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NEWSLETTER  Friday 14th March 2025 

Dates for Your Diary 
25.3.25 Ash & Oak Beach Trip 
WC 31.3.25 Month of the Military Child 
1.4.25 1.30pm Easter Craft Afternoon 
2.4.25 Chestnut Class Trip Hornsea 

Museum 
4.4.25 School Closes Easter 
22.4.25 School Opens Summer 1 
25.4.25 Non Uniform Day – Purple Up 
WC 12.5.25 KS2 SATs 
23.5.25 School Closes Half Term 
2.6.25 School Closed – Training Day 
3.6.25 School Opens Summer 2 
4.6.25 School Nurse Visit Y6 (puberty) & 

Y5 Girls 
23.6.25 1.30pm KS2 Sports Day 
25.6.24 1.30pm Infants Sports Day 
8.7.25 1.30pm KS2 End of Year 

Production 
9.7.25 6.00pm KS2 End of Year 

Production 
11.7.25 3.30-5.30 Summer Fair 
21.7.25 2.00pm Y6 Leavers Assembly 
21.7.25 School Closes End of Year 

More dates to follow…watch this space… 

Attendance 
Whole School: 97% 
Chestnut & Cherry Classes had the highest 
attendance of 100%! 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
Parents’ Evenings 
Thank you to all the parents who attended our parents' evenings this week 
and supported your children. It was wonderful to see so many of you 
engaging with our school's activities and taking the time to participate in 
these important conversations about children’s progress. Your continued 
involvement makes a significant difference in your children's educational 
journey. 
What a Creative Week! 
On Wednesday, we were very fortunate to host the talented Eleanor 
Tomlinson for a whole school art day. Renowned for her exquisite paintings of 
Queen Elizabeth II, her beloved corgis and Paddington Bear, Ms Tomlinson 
worked directly with every class, guiding children as they created some 
fabulous artwork. It was a delight to see her sharing invaluable tips and skills, 
fostering a deeper appreciation for the creative process. 
The day was filled with creativity and inspiration, as we explored various 
techniques and expressed our individuality through artistic endeavours. From 
vibrant flowers to intricate paintings of bees, sharks and penguins, the talent 
that emerged was nothing short of impressive. As a culmination of our artistic 
efforts, we concluded the day with an art gallery assembly where each class 
had the opportunity to showcase their creations. The atmosphere was 
electric as everyone proudly displayed their masterpieces, and it was 
heartening to see the joy and pride on their faces. 
We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to those of you who attended our  
art gallery event. It was a joy to see children’s efforts celebrated by the 
community. Your presence and support made the event even more special. 
We hope you enjoyed the experience as much as the children did, and we 
look forward to future opportunities to engage in the arts together.  
Charity News 
As you know, each year our children vote for three charities they would like to 
support.  This year we are supporting Children in Need, SSAFA and RSPCA. This 
term is the turn of SSAFA and we will be raising money for this very worthy 
charity through our Purple Up, nonuniform day on 25th April.  
Thank you for your support. Have a lovely weekend. 
Katie Tracey (Mrs), Headteacher. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thank you to 
everyone for 
joining us at out 
Art Gallery! 

 

Celebrating our Artwork… 
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